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No: 184/2019 

Date: 15th March 2019 

Chief Minister Expresses Condolences to New Zealand 
  
The Chief Minister Fabian Picardo has written to the Prime Minister of New Zealand Jacinda 
Ardern to express the condolences of the Government and People of Gibraltar to New Zealand in 
the face of the barbaric attacks perpetrated in Christchurch yesterday.  
  
The full text of the letter is attached. 


